

TAEKWONDO CANADA

613-695-5425 | info@taekwondo-canada.com | www.taekwondo-canada.com

Notice to Athletes and Parents concerning Coach Shin Wook Lim

May 4, 2018

Dear Athletes & Parents,

It has been brought to the attention of Taekwondo Canada that Coach Shin Wook Lim has been charged criminally for Sexual Assault, Sexual Exploitation, Invitation to Sexual Touching and Sexual Interference. Due to the seriousness of the charges, Coach Shin Wook Lim has been suspended indefinitely pending the outcome of the criminal charges.

Taekwondo Canada takes this situation very seriously and would encourage you to contact the Toronto Police if you have any information you wish to share.

Should you require any additional information please do not hesitate to contact me directly.

Regards,

Wayne Mitchell, President Taekwondo Canada

Cc

Carla Anderson, Executive Director, Taekwondo Canada Provincial/Territorial Sport Organizations (PTSOs)









